
April 3.2025 

 

Important Notice 

Regarding Electric Vehicles 

 

We would like to inform residents that due to the substantial 
capital costs required. MacEwan Gardens II is not able to 
allow the charging of electric vehicles or approve requests 
for the installation of EV charging units.   

We do not anticipate being able to implement these options 

in the near future. 

KDM Management for The Board of Directors for MacEwan 

Gardens II 

Agatha Zadrozny  

Licensed Condominium Manager  

 

 

  


